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Vote by mail must remain. It is critical to provide voters with time to research 

candidates and measures. Erroneous voting issues identified have been resolved. I 

actually accidently tested the system last election by sloppily completing my 

signature which did not match that on file. My vote had to be cured and I was re-

validated. It shows the system works. Please stop this bill! - Arlene Coleman 


